FOREMAN CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING
January 27, 2020

The Foreman City Council met in special session on Monday, January 27, 2020, in the Foreman
Community Center at 5:00 p.m. for the purpose of adoption of the 2020 Budget and amending the 2019
Budget.

The Mayor, Bill Harp, called the meeting to order and the roll was called. Council members Judy Adams,
Alana Cody, Mike McKee, and Perry Young were present. Helen Dixon and Tommy McDonald were
absent. A quorum was declared. Janet Hefner, Recorder/Treasurer and Theresa Woods, Deputy
Recorder/Treasurer was also present.

Judy Adams made a motion to approve the 2019 Amended Budget under the Emergency Clause and
suspend the readings of the 2019 Amended Budget by title only as presented. Perry Young seconded the
motion. Motion carried.

Judy Adams made a motion to approve the 2020 Budget under the Emergency Clause and suspend the
readings of the 2020 Budget by title only as presented. Perry Young seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

Announcements
The Mayor announced the next council meeting will be held on TUESDAY, February 18 at 4pm due to
the holiday on Monday.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned by a motion from Alana Cody, seconded by Perry
Young. Meeting adjourned.

DL S %ﬂd

William B. Harp, Mayor
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Theresa Woods, Deputy Recorder/Treasurer




